
Data for Measure 2 is currently under development.

The Holmes Center continued to meet with superintendents and principals from partner K-12
schools to learn more about the success and challenges of recent graduates employed in their
schools. Feedback focused on the continued importance of clinical experiences in preparing
educators. Due to the NH educator shortage, administrators focused the conversation instead on
strengthening the educator pipeline and encouraging a higher percentage of program completers
to teach in New Hampshire. Based on these conversations, we’ve created multiple partnership
programs with K-12 school.


